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Dear Parent / Carer,                14 March 2024 

          

 Re: Enrichment Day 2 

  

As you are aware, we had to make the tough decision to cancel the sightseeing tours of London for 

our Year 10 Geography and History Students as part of our second Enrichment Day on12 March 2024. 

 

This decision was taken following a review of our risk assessments, considering the poor weather on this 

day. 

 

At St Mark’s we are committed to ensuring that our Enrichment Days provide safe, transformational 

experiences for students, so that all students have the opportunity to ‘life in all its fullness.’ (John 10:10).  

 

We appreciate your understanding in this matter. 

 

However, we are determined to honour the commitment we made to students and have begun the 

process of preparing an alternative trip for all Geography and History students. 

 

Further information will be released as soon as venues and dates have been secured, but we 

anticipate these ‘make up’ trips will take place in the Summer Term. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Miss Bowen at Trips@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk  

  

  

Yours faithfully, 

  

Lizzie Bowen  

 Lead Practitioner CEIAG, Enrichment and Vocational, Head of Drama. 
e: ebowen@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk t: 0208 685 6661 w: www.stmarksacademy.com 
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